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I would like to attend OSU eventually to pursue a degree through their horticulture 

department. Specifically, I’m interested in pursuing a career in ecological restoration. 

I would benefit from this program, and I fully support it.  

 

Please implement this program for the betterment of Oregonian residents and the 

environment that we coexist in. 


